

Team Success

- Boys 16 Elite: Qualified for USAV National Championships 2nd yr in a row. (The team finished with a record of 14-2 at both Qualifiers) Good Luck in Ohio!
- Boys 14 Elite: 2nd Place at Adversity (2/15)
- 12 Bobolinks: 2nd Place at Grand Prix (2/7) and 2nd Place at Palos Courts (2/15)
- 12 Grouse: 3rd Place at Grand Prix (1/24)
 13 Elite: 4-2 First weekend of 13U/14U GLPL
- 13 Navy: 1st Place at Club 1 (1/11) and 1st Place at Palos Courts (2/14)
- 13 White: 3rd Place at Palos Courts (2/14)
- 14 Elite: 4-2 First weekend of GLPC
 14 White: 1st Place at Club 1 (2/7)
 14 Blue: 3rd Place at Club 1 (2/7)
 16 Elite: 1st Place Day One at GLPL







Girls 13 Navy

Leadership Training

Leadership training will begin next week with our captains. They will meet every other week to discuss tools to help continue their development as captains. This will not only benefit the captains - but the team as well.

Recruiting Meeting

Club 1 will be hosting a College Recruiting Meeting on Thursday, Feb 26th at 7:15pm at Club 1. The meeting will give an overview of the recruiting process as well as information for our athletes and families as they go through this process. All 15U-18U male and female athletes, as well as their families, are welcome to attend.

12U/13U Lock-In

We will be hosting a Lock-In for our 12U/13U Girls Program on Friday, March 6th at Club 1. An email was sent to our families regarding this event.

Uniforms

All uniforms have now been handed out to our athletes. We apologize for the delay in the long sleeve Mizuno jersey. We were fortunate to have been able to purchase a custom jersey but certain unexpected delays came from that process. After looking at our teams this weekend I feel they were worth the wait. Thank you for your patience.

Spirit Wear

We have had several families ask about this. We plan to do another round shortly - we will send the link from Oasys.

Nationals Birth Certificate Information

For all High School teams attending Nationals in Florida - please submit your Birth Certificates. They can be brought in or mailed (Bridget Haack, 4528 Middaugh, Downers Grove, IL 60515). If you were in the High School Program last year we still have your Birth Certificate on file.

Pictures

Pictures were delivered last week and we began handing them out on Tuesday. Please look for those in your child's bag.

Setter Position Training Dates - All Setters (girls)

Our staff will be hosting several setter training dates for Setters only. While they are not mandatory, we do ask that our setters make every effort to attend these sessions. The dates are:

Friday, February 20th - 4:00pm-5:15pm

Sunday, February 22nd - 3:00pm-4:30pm

Friday, February 27th - 4:00pm-5:15pm

Sunday, March 1st - 10:30am-12:00pm or 3:00pm-4:30pm

Sunday, March 8th - 10:30am-12:00pm

Sunday, March 22nd - 10:30am-12:00pm

Sunday, March 29th - 10:30am-12:00pm or 3:00pm-4:30pm

Setter Training on Practice Days

We ask that our 12U/13U/14U setters arrive 15-20 minutes before practice starts to take advantage of our setter training each day. Please do not adjust your carpools for this as most athletes are in the gym by this time already. Please just jump in if you arrive late.

National Player Gift Exchange - 15U/16U/18U Girls Only

We are collecting \$20.00 from each player for exchange gifts in Florida. (this only applies to 15U/16U/18U Girls Teams.) Please give the money to your coach - CASH only.

Coach Chris

Coach Chris is doing well and has maintained her sense of humor through these trying times. We can't thank our families enough for supporting Club 1 and Coach Chris by purchasing T-shirts. Our athletes have all received them. These shirts can act as a practice shirt this season as well. All additional shirts ordered have been purchased and should be arriving shortly.

Spring League/Summer Camps/Boys Indoor-Outdoor Program/Beach Club/Fall League

We have posted all of our upcoming programming on our web page. Please take advantage of the early bird rates. Registrations are open at www.club1volleyball.com. Hope to see you there!

Boys Program

We would like to send a special **SHOUTOUT** to our Boys Teams as they begin their High School Seasons. We look forward to watching them play this Spring.

Social Media

- Follow us on Facebook - we are under Club 1 Volleyball Club